Reference: FS629188398
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 24/1601/HOT
Address: 1 - 2 The HermitageRichmond

Proposal: ROOF EXTENSION OVER NO.1 & NO.2 THE HERMITAGE, MATCHING NEIGHBOURING EXTENSIONS IN
MATERIAL AND FORM.

Comments Made By

Name: Mr. David Mathers

Address: 17 The Hermitage Richmond TW10 6SH
Comments

Type of comment: Support the proposal

Comment: We wrote in support of the previous application, saying that the proposed Mansard roof extension for No. 1
and No. 2 would complement the existing roof extensions for the next eight semi-detached houses (the next four
buildings) in the road. We feel that this addresses the clear housing need in central Richmond given the lack of bedroom
space in the original design.

We therefore continue to support this new application and think this should be granted for No. 1 and No. 2 The Hermitage.
Having read the submission, we would note that the Planning Officer is incorrect in saying that the other Mansard roofs
were built in the late 20th century under previous policies; we have lived in the Hermitage since 1996 and can confirm that
the extension on No. 3 and No. 4 was built in the early years of the 21st century (again with our support).



